of mile

TOWN OF ANTRIM

SPECIAL SELECTMEN'S MEETING

JULY 10, 1986

MINUTES

A special meeting of the Antrim Selectmen was called to order at 4 P.M. July 10, 1986, for the purpose of interviewing a candidate for the vacant position of Police Officer with the Antrim Police Department. Present were Rachael Reinstein & Keith Boatright. Mrs. Shaw attended briefly to explain medical benefits. Police Chief Brian Brown was delayed at District Court but joined the interview at approximately 4:30 P.M.

The interview was conducted. No decisions were made. The meeting was adjorned at 4:45 P.M. The candidate departed with Chief Brown to tour Antrim and meet other members of the force.

Kab